
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
INTERNATIONAL LONGSHORE AND WAREHOUSE UNION LOCALS 

SET UP WILDFIRE RELIF FUND AND COLLECT DONATIONS FOR  
IMPACTED SOUTHERN CALIFORNIANS 

 

San Pedro, CA. (January 13, 2025)—The ILWU has released the following 
statement today regarding the Southern California Wildfires. 

The ILWU will be setting up a monetary Los Angeles Wildfire Relief Fund through 
the ILWU Credit Union.  These funds will be used to provide the basic essentials 
that will serve as building blocks to help those individuals restore  a sense of 
normalcy.  
 
Please click on the QR code below to make a financial donation. 

https://square.link/u/ZkOUgbTi 

 
 
In addition, the ILWU  is ready to accept donations of goods that will be distributed 
to those union members who work for the UFCW and have lost their jobs and homes.   

https://square.link/u/ZkOUgbTi


 
Please view the link for items needed: https://ilwu13.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/01-
13-25-Bulletin-06-25-ILWU-Wildfire-Relief.pdf 

Donations are being accepted at the ILWU Local 56 Hall, 316 W. 7th St, San Pedro, 
CA 90731 from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm on Wednesday, January 15th and Thursday, 
January 16th , 2025. 
 
The ILWU is ready to answer the call to serve and once again, we’re ready to help.  
 
The ILWU dispatches longshore, marine clerk, foremen and others at the Ports of 
Los Angeles and Long Beach, day and night, 365 days a year, to move the nation’s 
cargo and provide fluidity to the global supply chain. 

 
“An Injury To One Is An Injury To All” 
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